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Valley Fire Roadmap to Recovery Workshop
12/3/15

UP is hosting a Roadmap to Recovery workshop for Valley Fire survivors Thursday,
December 3rd at 6pm at Middletown High School. This workshop will cover how to effectively
communicate with your insurance company, underinsurance, and your insurance legal rights in
California.  There will be a Q&A session after the workshop if you have any questions on your own
insurance claim.  For questions, email emily@uphelp.org or call (800) 286-5631
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